
 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 3 April 2020 

The IGSSA Executive convened to discuss and consider the latest government directives 
regarding the management of COVID-19. With these in mind and considering advice from 
SSO and NSO agencies, the IGSSA wishes to advise that all Term 2 IGSSA competitions and 
sports have been cancelled. 

The IGSSA has a duty of care to not only the students in our member schools, but to our 
wider community and this decision  is made in the best interests of health and safety for all 
participants, staff, officials, volunteers and spectators involved in our program. 

The IGSSA activities that will be cancelled in Term 2 include all interschool matches in 
Hockey & Netball, one day carnival events of Cross Country and Golf, all JIGSSA Winter 
Games Days and IGSSA Rowing Regattas. 

We will continue to adhere to guidelines as directed by our Government throughout Term 2 
and beyond and advise of any developments and updates as required. Individual schools will 
make their own decisions regarding sport and fitness activities within their own controlled 
environments, with decisions based on governments directives and their own risk 
assessments.  

We acknowledge that our students will be disappointed with this outcome but thank you all 
for your understanding and support during these unprecedented times. The physical, social 
and emotional well-being of our students is paramount, and our schools will do all they can 
to support their students during these challenging times. 

 
 
Louise Carson 
IGSSA (WA) EXECUTIVE OFFICER 


